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October 20, 2020

Mindy Nguyen

City of LA Dept. of City Planning
221 N. Figueroa Street, Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Mindy Nguyen:

Subject: California Public Records Act Request No. R20-408 — Records related to the
Hollywood Center Project as detailed in the request

This letter is in response to your California Public Records Act (CPRA) Request received on
September 17, 2020, seeking records from the Los Angeles Department of Water and Power
(LADWP) on the above subject.

The LADWP has conducted a thorough search for records and identified records responsive to
your request. However, computer programming is required to compile information. Computer
programming costs are estimated to be $1,554.80. Please be advised that this cost of
programming, if necessary, must be paid prior to the disclosure of the records. Please confirm
you are willing to pay the cost of any programming that may be required.

Should you wish the LADWP to proceed with the production of records related to your request,
please sign, date, and return the enclosed Electronic Records Search & Programming
Agreement confirming your intent to reimburse the LADWP for the total cost of compiling the
records you seek, plus any duplication charges. If you have any questions regarding your
request, please contact the LADWP CPRA Clearinghouse at cpra@ladwp.com or

(213) 367-4440.

Sincerely,

Joseph M. Ramallo
Assistant General Manager
Communications and Public Affairs Division

111 N. Hope Street, Los Angeles, California 90012 os Angeles, CA 90051-5700




